
Weber report 

The interior and exterior painting projects were completed last summer. 

No major projects are planned for this year. 

The property is always available to be scheduled for events. 

Thank you to the conference for all its support over the past year.  It is good to know 
that Weber can count on the conference to keep it viable.   

Kris Long 

 


